
Helgaleena Healingline 
 
Washington's Department of Fish and Wildlife is steaming ahead with planning "post-delisting wolf
management," despite the fact that the wolf population growth in the state has plateaued in recent
years. 

Wolves are not out of danger yet! Also apex predators like wolves are an essential part of
ecosystem sustainability. De-listing efforts are entirely premature and will lead to further
de-population. There are too many poisoners running rampant still.
 


